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We are all facing unsettling and unprecedented times. Friends and neighbors are facing hardships 

as the COVID-19 pandemic makes profound changes to our day-to-day lives.  NASCAR isn’t 

running and March Madness has taken on an entirely different meaning than in past years.  

 

Like you, we are finding it difficult to make plans with any certainty. That said, we are moving 

forward with the standard pre-season tasks at Kalamazoo Speedway and then some.  When we 

get back to racing you’ll find more handicap parking and upgrades to the public address systems.  

Both sets of restrooms off the midway have been totally gutted and redone.  Men now will go 

(no pun intended) to the restroom located next to Marty Jones’ Gift Shop.  Women have the 

entire building behind the ticket windows.  Over one-third of the skyboxes are getting new floor 

coverings.  Several new improvements are in the works for the early part of the season including 

the replacement of the stairs accessing skyboxes 20 - 35 along the front stretch.  We’ve wanted 

to move the sign in the middle of the entrance for years and received approval to do that so 

entering and exiting the track should be easier.   

 

We will keep you updated over the coming weeks about our progress as well as to any changes 

to our posted race schedule for this season.  You are in all of our thoughts.       

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
FAST FAMILY FUN FOR 71 YEARS 
WE WILL SEE YOU AT THE RACES 
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